
November 2, 2015 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:20pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, 
Victoria Gudeman and Ken Lord and Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for October 5, 2015 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $109,795.52 
 
Mr. Levey noted no news from Verizon regarding the cell antennas. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:23pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


